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Message from Co-Presidents 

Welcome back! 

The Parent's Association is ready to hit the ground running 
with a fun-filled year ahead. Zooper Dooper Friday's will 
commence next week on the 10th of February. If you are new 
to the school, you might be wondering what Zooper Dooper 
Friday is? Well, every Friday in Term one and Term four, the 
Parent's Association attends the school at lunchtime to sell 
Zooper Doopers to the children. They cost 50 cents each, and 
each child can purchase up to two, so your child will need to 
bring a coin with them on the day. A sign up sheet to volunteer 
on the days is included in the newsletter. 

Year level rep roles are filling fast, however we are still in 
need of volunteers for a few year levels. If you can help 
please check the list below for gaps and contact the PA 
at info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au if you can assist. 

We are also looking for a new co-vice President to fill the 
shoes of Anthony McCormick who finished his two-year 
tenure at the end of last year. We would like to thank Anthony 
for his amazing work with the PA, in particular the ever-
popular and still talked about trivia night (set to return this 
year-stay tuned!). Please be in touch with Shane Byrne if you 
would like to nominate for the role. 

Term one is very busy with lots of events, so please make 
sure to read the newsletter each fortnight for information on 
how to book, attend and sign up. Downloading and updating 
qkr! is an important step, with details on how to do that below. 

Thank you and see you all soon 

Nat and Erin 😊 

Would you like to volunteer at one of our term one 
Zooper Dooper days? Simply follow the link below and 
enter your details. You must have a valid working with 
children card to volunteer at the school. 

https://signup.com/go/igWiate 

 
 

PA Committee 2023 
Co‐President   Natalie Gamble 

0433 491 676  
Erin Giansiracusa  
0401 208 067 

Co‐Vice 
President 

Bianca Curwood 
0402 182 666 

VACANT 

Co‐Secretary  Gemma Bugryn 
0428 953 976 

Yvonne Karniej 
0405 192 093 

Treasurer  Deb Nolan 
0488 633 212 

PA meetings for 2023 
The first Parents Association meeting will be held online on 
Monday 13 February 2023 at 7:30pm.  

Everyone is welcome, even if you’re not a year level rep, 
meetings are a great chance to connect with other parents, 
hear what is going on in the school and have a say in what 
PA events are planned for the year. We’d love to have you 
join us. If you can’t make the meeting, but would like to read 
the meeting minutes, please email the PA secretary to be 
added to the mailing list. The following dates are set for our 
meetings for the year: 

 Monday, 20 March
 Monday, 1 May
 Monday, 19 June
 Monday, 24 July
 Monday, 21 August
 Monday, 9 October
 Monday, 15 November - AGM

Get in touch with the Parents Association, please forward all 
correspondence to the following: 

General: info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 
Treasurer: treasurer.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 
Newsletter: newsletter.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 

Welcome to our new families!  
Not only do we new prep families joining us this year but we 
also have several new families across the year levels for 
whom we would like to introduce our wonderful community 
to. So if you are a representative from one of these lovely 
families please make yourself known to our incredible liaison 
Karlee via email (karlee.cairns@gmail.com).  
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2023 Year Level Reps 

 

YEAR   
Prep Leeanne Sands (Gold) 

Lucie O’Brien (Green) 
Danielle Trimarchi (Blue) 

1 Angela Drake (Blue) 
Luisa Potenza (Gold) 
Carla Goodburn (Green) 

2 Ashlie Campbell (Gold) 
Anthony McCormick (Gold) 
Josephine Agresta (Blue) 

3 Veronica Ricci (Gold) 
Daniella Ricci (Blue) 
Sarah Vitali (Blue) 

4 Siobhan Leahy (Blue) 
Ange Mucic (Blue) 
Kate Ekegren (Blue) 

5 VACANT 
6 Cate O’Donoghue (Blue) 
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